
Concord Children's Center Reimagined
Update

CCC Closes on 250 Old Bedford Road

On Friday, Concord Children's Center became the proud owners of the property at 250 Old
Bedford Road. This has been a long awaited step in our project Concord Children's Center
Reimagined and will allow CCC to restructure from three locations to two, both of which we
can call home. Our plans for 250 Old Bedford Road call for renovating the existing house and
building an addition, outdoor play space, and parking. Work on the new location is scheduled
to start in late fall 2020 with a target completion date of late summer 2021.

Last week, CCC also had its first Building Committee meeting and selected DW Arthur of
Lincoln as the design team for Phase 1 of the project. DW Arthur is a leader in the design of
early childhood centers throughout the US and abroad. 

We look forward to continuing to share project updates with you.
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https://www.realtor.com/realestateandhomes-detail/250-Old-Bedford-Rd_Concord_MA_01742_M43136-56915
http://dwarthur.com/

